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SAP Program: Contract Award for Transit Operations 
Workforce Management Solution and Implementation 
Services  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the award of a contract for the provision of a Transit Operations Workforce 
Management Solution and Implementation Services to GIRO Inc. in the amount of 
$19,444,838, inclusive of HST, for a nine-year term, with two optional four-year 
extension terms, at the TTC’s sole discretion; and  
 

2. Delegate authority to the TTC’s Chief Executive Officer to execute the first four-year 
term extension option valued at $6,193,910 and the second four-year term extension 
option valued at $5,444,049, subject to the following:  
 
a. The scope of services and the term value remaining the same; and  

 
b. Confirmation of 2a above by the Chief Financial Officer.  

 


